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Charles E. Sepers

From: Elizabeth Gracia <elizabethgracia24@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, August 3, 2022 12:40 PM
To: Charles E. Sepers
Subject: Appeal of dangerous dog Kylo

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Mr. Sepers,   
 
I am writing this as my formal objection of Kylo being labeled a dangerous animal. While there were incidents that 
attacks took place, the injuries were unintentional and non aggressive injuries. Since the second incident Kylo has been 
working with a trainer on proper leash and commands with the trainer and at home. Looking to see what the next steps 
are for the appeal process and if you need anything else from me.  
 
Thank you for your time and consideration,  
 
Elizabeth 
Attention: This message was sent from a source external to the City of Appleton. Please use caution when opening 
attachments or clicking links.  


